Case Study 2 – Enhanced Support Panel

The child began attending the Early Years Setting in April 2024. After careful observation and the use of universal strategies and targeted interventions, the child was referred to the Enhanced Support Panel in June 2024. The primary need identified on the referral form was social communication.
Referrals were made by the Health Visitor to Flying Start Speech and Language, Enhanced Play, Audiology, and NDT. Despite agreeing to these referrals, the parents were hesitant to accept further support and declined attendance at the Flying Start Speech and Language Therapy Service. They also deferred their attendance to Enhanced Play.
In June 2024, the Enhanced Support Panel awarded enhanced support, due to limited progress, to further develop the targets outlined in the child’s Individual Play Plan. The child found transitioning into and out of the setting very distressing, was uncomfortable around peers, and had fleeting attention skills. Some sensory challenges were observed and noted, so the setting engaged in the strategies outlined in the Occupational Therapist’s Sensory booklet.
The panel recommended a referral to the EP service in June 2024, but the parents declined. In January 2025, following communication and a person-centred approach with the parents/carers, they consented to the referral to the EP service.
An EP consultation took place, and the suggestion of an IDP was explored, however the parents declined this. A TAC meeting took place with the receiving school. The Enhanced Support Panel will continue to monitor development until the child’s attendance at school is confirmed.
